
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – June 16, 2008 
 

Present:     Harry L. Reid, John Strasser 

      Jennifer Gaudette 

 

Guests:      None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

MR. STRASSER made a motion to accept the revised bid from C&S Dunn to re-shingle 

the roof of the Sugar Hill Meetinghouse, seconded by MR. REID.  The motion was 

approved unanimously. 

 

The Selectmen signed a building permit for Sandra Reinhold for new construction of a 

camp on Map 202, Lot 10 on Streeter Pond Drive with restrictions.  The Selectmen must 

be notified when the forms are in place prior to any concrete poured so that they may 

check the setbacks. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed the reply from the State of NH Board of Tax and Land Appeals 

in regard to Sunset Hill House and Golf Course.  

 

The Selectmen reviewed a draft Employee Drug and Alcohol Abuse Policy and would 

like all departments to review. 

 

MR. REID made a motion to accept the minutes of June 9, 2008 seconded by MR. 

STRASSER.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. STRASSER made a motion to adjourn, 

seconded by MR. REID the meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM. The next scheduled 

meeting will be on Monday, June 23, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 


